
 
Friday, 28 August 2009
 
Senate Inquiry
Marriage Equality

 
To Whom It May Concern:

 
I would like to make a submission to the Marriage Equality Senate Inquiry.

 
I believe that it is important that marriage is allowed for same sex partnerships. I feel
it is fair that people in same sex relationships have the same entitlements in society
that other people have. It is important that same sex partnerships are recognised by
society and law if partners both desire this.
 
I feel it is also important that same sex partnerships have the same status as other
relationships in society to ensure that people in same sex partnerships are not
discriminated against and denigrated in society. 
 
Yours sincerely,
 

 
 




